
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

LEGAL NOTICE  

 

 

  

The Warren County Commissioners will hold a public hearing in the Commissioners Meeting 

Room, 406 Justice Drive, Lebanon, Ohio on January 30, 2024, at 9:05 a.m. to consider proposed 

modifications to the Rules and Regulations of the Warren County Water and Sewer Department 

relative to an increase in water and sewer user fees for 2024, 2025, and 2026 and changes to the 

water tap fees, sewer connection fees, and other fees and charges. 

 

The proposed amendments can be viewed in the Commissioners’ Office, above address, Monday-

Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.   

 

By order of the Warren County Board of Commissioners. 

 

 

 

      ____________________________ 

      Krystal Powell, Clerk 
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